
 

 

 
 

  

 
  

 

 

  

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I wish to object to the current PDO. 

We moved out of a city to live in Grappenhall which has a lovely community spirit and 
many country walks and scenery for our family.  If i wanted to live in a city i would have 
remained in Manchester. 

I think the consultation process with the public has been appalling. 

Building on greenbelt to provide housing is another objection.  We need improvement on 
our own town centre  and infrastructure to be addressed first. 

I'm not an articulate person and am very disappointed with our council for bullying us into 
this. 

Where is the council going to get the money to do all this work? 

Questions asked at the consultation meeting were not met and avoided. 
Overall i think this whole process should be looked into again with proper consultation 
with the public and readdressed. 




